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Add: Bushehr, P.O.BOX: 75181/111  , Tel:(+98)-77-31119393 ,  Fax: :(+98)-77-31112710 

Email: sec.bnpp@nppd.co.ir 

To: Mr.A.V.Vostrikov  

      Deputy General Director of Rusatom Service JSC for Operation Support – 

      ATEX JSC Managing Director   

 

Sub: Cooparation of TAVANA in SBEOl Development 

 

Dear Sir, 

Pursuant to item No. 1 of MOM dated 10.01.2018 concerning the preparation of 

database for accident analyses and backup calculation for SBEOL Development (work 

under stage 2 of section 6 TA for SBEOL development and implementation operations 

performance), please be informed that TAVANA Company is ready to start this work under 

the supervision of JSC ATEX. in this respect, kindly propose to have a meeting with your 

specialists for planning the activity (stage 2 of section 6 TA) and define the requirement, 

content and scope of the work under this stage. 
 

 

 for Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                                                                                        

 

 

 


